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7/4/14 - Representatives from the Habitat for Humanity of Madison County came
in to announce its very first Farmers' Market located in Downtown Huntsville. The
market will be open each Monday from June 2nd through August 4th from 1 pm
to 6 pm. The market will feature fresh fruit, vegetables, and preserves. Proceeds
benefitting the Habitat For Humanity of Madison County.

8/8/14 — Representatives from the Lawrence County Firefighters Association
came in to encourage participation in their Golf Tournament on Sat, August 9,
2014 at Valley Landing Golf Course in Courtland. Hosted by the Lawrence
County Firefighters Association and the Lawrence County Rescue Squad to
benefit the National Fallen Firefighters Foundation. The Foundation is a non-
profit organization who's programs assist survivors of fire service Line of Duty
Deaths to go forward with their lives.

8/17/14 - Justin Crissler came in to promote sales of his Tide For Troops t-shirts.
He makes shirts representing each branch of military service. On the shirt, the
official Alabama football team logo “A” is incorporated in the logo on the shirt.
The “A” in Marines, the “A” in Army, etc. Tide For Troops, Inc is a company who
provides unique Bama fan t-shirts to our military serving or retired. The
organization provides these shirts at no cost to the military but depends on
donations from the community and sponsors to continue sending the shirts to all
those who apply.

9/12/14 — Courtney White from the Alzheimer's Association was in to get people
out for The Alzheimer's Association Walk to End Alzheimer’'s on Sat, September
13, 2014, 7:30am — 8:30am at the Huntsville Botanical Garden on Bob Wallace.
The Alzheimer's Association Walk to End Alzheimer's® is the world’s largest

event to raise awareness and funds for Alzheimer's care, support and research.

9/24/14 — Jana Kuner, Group Marketing Director at CBL & Associates Properties,
Inc, the parent company of two of Huntsville’s Malls, came in to inform listeners
about the malls’ intent to raise money for Big Brothers Big Sisters. Each mall will
provide collection bins for any canned good donations from the general public.
The mall would then get the cans to the local BBBS office.



